
 

 

GCA Bulletin Report 
 
The Weeders have been most fortunate to be featured in the GCA Bulletin issues in 2017.  
Starting in the Fall, a photo of the hardy Weeder gardeners in the Magnolia Tribute Garden 
(clean up in the fall) was part of an article by GCA President Dede Petri on “Why We Need 
Garden Clubs”.  In the same issue, a lengthy description of the garden’s history was 
highlighted.  Marilyn Sprague helped in coordinating the information for the piece.   At the GCA 
Annual Meeting in Baltimore, our proud moment was to see Amy Freitag receive the GCA 
Achievement Medal. . .her mother received this honor in 2007.  A wonderful article and informal 
conversation about Amy’s life appeared in the Summer 2017 Bulletin. 
 
The GCA Bulletin has organized its format into themes for the coming year.  Gardens will be 
featured in the Fall, Conservation in the Winter, and Art/Design in the Spring.  We are always 
on the lookout for a new idea and keeping The Weeders in the news! 
 
Linda Anderson  
 


